Tree Committee Minutes

Dec. 17, 2020

Members Present: John Hoy, Victoria Matthews, John Woolsey, Bette Woolsey, Michael Tirrell,

Lisa Fryer, Victoria Matthews

Owners from one residence on Broadway spoke regarding the letter they had written. Their opinion is not in favor of planting a tree in Ruggles. He suggested removing the trees that are alive in Ruggles and planting trees in their exact support. He asked that we save our budgeted money until the time comes to replant.

The Committee Chairperson stated that unfortunately, there is no budget for planting trees.

A second letter was received from a residence also on Broadway. This resident was not present at the meeting. In the letter, the resident does not support the planting of the one tree in Ruggles.

The Committee will continue to gather information and make a final determination after the holidays.

The details of the grant application and planning for the trees were discussed with some determination of the costs for various items, especially watering and volunteer hours.

Next meeting will take place after the holidays.